Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 12:57 PM

To: Michael Gras

Subject: RE: Sunshine Requests re: College Kids program

Attachments: 22-23 Welcome Letter Charter.pdf; 22-23 Welcome Letter SLPS .pdf; 2023 CK Alltru

Direct Deposit. Bill Payment.pdf; 2023 CK Alltru howtomakeADeposit..pdf; 2023 CK
Consent Form.pdf

Hi Mike- Attached are the Welcome Packet documents for the 2022/23 school year. The packets are the same each
year so didn’t have her pull additional school years.

There is no cost associated with this request.
Regards,

Shirley Rukcic (she/her)

Chief of Staff & Counsel

City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11™ St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102
314-612-1475

Transparency [Integrity | Service

https://www.stltreasurer.org

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT:

This electronic transmission may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and prohibited
from disclosure and unauthorized use pursuant to applicable law. If you are the intended recipient of
this transmission, be advised that its use is restricted by law and for the purpose stated herein. If you
are not the intended recipient of this transmission, take notice that any viewing, use, dissemination, or
copying of the information transmitted herewith is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please return it to the sender and delete all copies from your system.

From: Michael Gras <mike@michaeljgras.com>

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2023 11:15 AM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stlitreasurer.org>

Subject: RE: Sunshine Requests re: College Kids program
Hi Shirley,

Il just take the Welcome Packets at this time. | might submit new requests that might be more tailored for the rest.
Thanks for looking into it. Let me know when | can expect the packets.

Thanks!

Mike



